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Week 6 Friday 11th December 2020 

Dear all, 

Thank you to the parents who took the time to write to myself and the Hillsgrove 

staff thanking them for their hard work and dedication. It really means a lot that we 

have the support of our community and your words really mean a lot. 

As we move through the festive period, please continue to help us keep the whole 

school community safe.  

HANDS: wash them as soon as you get 

home 

FACE: wear a face covering when on 

school premises 

SPACE: stay at least 2m away from all 

adults 

As I have mentioned before, the last thing we want to do is have to close bubbles 

but the staff at Hillsgrove along with the children are taking as many precautions as 

we can to reduce the risk of spreading the virus. 

Thank you to everyone who sent in their Virtual Christmas Card and 
short videos. This is the last call for any late entries... 

To help us celebrate the festive season, we would love to 
be able to make a Hillsgrove Christmas Video. Please send 

in short videos (3 secs), clips, images and complete the 
phrase ‘What Christmas means to you…’ on a poster! 

Send them in to your class email addresses (by sending them in you 
agree to them being shared on Social Media) by Friday 11th December. 

LAST DAY: Thursday 17th December  

REC, Year 1 and Year 2: 1pm finish 

Year 4: 1.10pm, Year 5: 1.20pm, Year 6: 1.30pm 

Festive NON UNIFORM day for Bubble Parties—please 
bring a small snack (optional) 

COVID Conversations 

Please be aware of how you are talking to each other, the chil-

dren and staff of Hillsgrove about COVID. It is affecting every-

one is different ways. You may not be aware that someone has 

been directly affected by the virus so please do not joke about 

matter or make light of the subject when talking to staff. You 

will not know their whole story so please be sensitive. 


